
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 27th June 
 

 

Come to school with your craziest hair style for a 
 

 

 

gold coin donation 

 

All proceeds will go towards the Year 6 Graduation Dinner 

 

 

If crazy hair isn’t your style, then for one day only you can wear a HAT 

of your choice. Please note that HATS are not permitted inside the 

classrooms. 
 

 

 

 

Please remember to keep your choices appropriate and respectable.  

 

Please give your gold coin donation to the class teacher 

 

 


